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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Sandy yard cleanup
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 8:52:57 AM






From: Linda Spencer <lindanspencer@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 9:47 AM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Sandy yard cleanup
 
Dear Mayor,


Please don’t discontinue the yard cleanups in Sandy. I don’t know of anything that
helps our city stay clean as much as that does. Especially for seniors, it’s too hard for
them to get yard debris up and into the dumpsters. 


Thanks,
Linda Spencer 


Sent from my iPad
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